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What we have been doing? 

This month has been a month full of many 

emotions, we had fun with our Urban Clay 

experience for our leavers and have had an 

awsome time with our shapes and patterns theme. 

We have also had a difficult time saying goodbye 

to our school leavers and to Charlotte who will be 

leaving us at the end of this term, however we 

welcome Katy who will be joining us in September!  

I know that many of you have already met Katy and 

that you will join me in wishing Charlotte well at 

University- thank you for all you have done this 

term.  

 

KS2 Play- Treasure Island 

Some of our older children joined the Reception 

children over at school. They were given the 

opportunity to watch the KS2 play and we thought 

it was awesome! We congratulate those who 

participated in the play and think your singing was 

amazing.  We were fabulous audience members 

and watched carefully and clapped the loudest at 

the end of the show!   

 

 

 

 

 

Shapes and patterns 

One of our themes this month was shape and 

patterns. We had many things in the classroom for 

the children to participate in. For our pattern work, 

we focused on simple ABABAB patterns with 

colours and different shapes. We also had a shape 

sorting tray with different shapes inside that the 

children had to sort into the correct shape outline. 

We made it challenging for the older children by 

using 3D shapes. 2D shapes are the shapes 

children can usually identify, however 3D shapes 

can be a bit more difficult.  
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Urban Clay 

We had a great time with Urban Clay from Aylsham 

this week and we thank those who joined us. All of 

the work done by the children looked fabulous and 

they should all be very proud of themselves. What 

a lovely memento of their time with us.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our goodbyes! 

We thank you all for coming to our small ceremony 

on Friday where we celebrated our school leavers 

and their achievements. It is a sad thing to say 

goodbye but as Winnie the Pooh once said- “How 

lucky I am to have something that makes saying 

goodbye so hard”. We wish you all the best in your 

new school and we will miss you lots and lots. 

 

 

 

Key Dates  

 

September 2024 

Wed 4th –Pre-school re-opens after the 

summer break  

Our Key Dates will be sent out early in 

September for the year ahead.   


